
Greetings Pastors and Friends,


Thank you all for your prayers about our land situation. You may remember that 
a local family has a lot of land, including an island which they claim belongs to 
them. They tried to keep us from building an access road for the church on this 
land. I was just told that the family will pursue access to that island which does 
not involve us or our access road (see photo below). Praise the Lord! Thank you 
again for your prayers.


GOD is GOOD!


Clayton & Linda



